November 4, 1982

Docket lo: 50-237; 50-249
Docket No: 50-254; 50-265

Commonwealtn Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 31, 1982, informing us of the
change in your response to IE Bulletin 79-86, Item No. 6. We will continue
examining your Emergency Core Cooling System valve position verification
program during subsequent inspections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

¥riginal signea by i g

wbo Spessard”

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Project and
Resident Frogranms

cc: L. 0. DelGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing
D. J. Scott, Station
Superintendent
N. Kalivianakis, Plant
Superintendent

cc w/ltr dtd 8/31/82:
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Resident Inspector, RIII

Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General

&4 €O L

RIII RIIT ° RIII \

Walker Streeter Spessard &L\

WY& -7/ 42 ™
8211090409 821104 ,>/

G

ADOCK 05000237
PDR PiR




